Letter from Walter O’Malley to Milton Berle

February 13, 1968

fr—

1 Mr. Milton Berle

[ Sagebrush Corp.
908 N. Crescent Dr.
Beverly Hills, Cal.
Dear Milton:
You were generous to give up another evening of your time
but there must be satisfaction in knowing that the people who
attended the Baseball Writers Dinner were all delighted with
the way you hangled the program. Many thanks.

| Sincerely,
em

| |
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